
 
This notice contains important information that requires your immediate attention.  Should you have any queries, you are 
recommended to seek independent professional advice.  
 
The following change(s) in investment choice(s) relate(s) to the “Premier-Choice Series” plans, including Premier-Choice ULife 
InvestPlan, Premier-Choice Flexi, Premier-Choice Flexi Plus, Premier-Choice InvestPlan and Premier-Choice Plus InvestPlan. 
 
 
Closure of New Subscription/ Switch-in – MassMutual JPM EUR (JFEDU) 

 
As advised by J.P. Morgan Asset Management, following the announcement of the European Central Bank to lower 
Eurozone interest rates, the underlying fund corresponding to the JFEDU, JPMorgan Series II Funds – EUR is 
closed for subscription, including switch-in and regular contribution, with immediate effect, in the interests of the 
existing investors.  
 
Consequential to the above change, please note that any new subscription/ switch-in to JFEDU will not be accepted 
with immediate effect. However, there are no restrictions on redemptions or switches out of this investment choice. 
 

 
You should refer to the relevant prospectuses and the notice to shareholders of the underlying fund(s) of the above 
investment choice(s), which are made available by the Company upon request, or visit our website at 
http://corp.massmutualasia.com/en/Invest/Premier-Choice-Series/Notice-of-Changes.aspx to carefully read the details of the 
relevant documents in relation to the above change(s). 
 
If you have selected the above investment choice(s) under your insurance policy and if for any reason you wish to change to 
other investment choice(s), you may switch your investment choice(s) to other available investment choice(s) provided by 
your policy.  Currently, no switching charge applies to any of the investment choices and most of the investment choices do 
not have a bid-offer spread during subscription and switching of investment choices.  For details, please refer to Investment 
Choice Brochure or contact the Company. 



 
 
 
 
 
6 July 2012 

 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

JPMorgan Series II Funds – EUR (“the Fund”) 
 

Following the announcement of the European Central Bank to lower Eurozone interest rates, JPMorgan 
Asset Management (Europe) S.a r.l. (the “Management Company”) has decided in the interests of 
shareholders with immediate effect, not to accept requests for subscriptions or switches in (including 
regular investment plans) pursuant to its powers under the Hong Kong Offering Document. 
 
There are no restrictions on redemptions or switches out of the Fund, shareholders can continue to 
redeem or switch out in accordance with the provisions of the Hong Kong Offering Document. 
 
The status of the Fund will be reviewed periodically. The Management Company will consider accepting 
subscriptions and switches into the Fund only when it considers that it is in the interests of the existing 
shareholders to do so. 
 
For any enquiries, please contact:  
• your bank or financial adviser;  
• our Intermediary Hotline on (852) 2978 7788; 
• our Intermediary Clients’ Hotline on (852) 2265 1000; or  
• if you normally deal directly with us, our JPM Funds InvestorLine on (852) 2265 1188. 
 
 
JPMorgan Funds (Asia) Limited 
 
  


